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ACTIVITIES


Just like smelling the subtle changes in 
the summer air as the season shifts to 
autumn, Ship 25’s August marked a 
bittersweet time for our scouts. The 
month was adorned with all the 
accomplishments of all our scouts’ hard 
work, but also marked an important part 
in many of our scouts’ journeys: leaving 
the nest and going to college. Our older 
scouts will not only be missed for their 
positive contributions to their community, 
but for all the memories and the smiles 
that came with them. We wish our scouts 
well on their journey and look forward to 
their return!   





  

Scouts taught younger Scouts boating 
skills and experienced night sailing!                                 


(Cruising at night and a double Eagle Celebration!)

One of those special August occasions 
was our very own Ally’s Eagle Scout 
ceremony! We also celebrated her sister 
Ginny earning her Eagle as well!  Friends 
and family flocked to congratulate and 
celebrate her journey. 

FUNDRAISERS 
The Ship is still collecting bottles and 
cans at IthaCAN and Bottle Return, 614 
Elmira Road, Rt. 13 South in Ithaca.  
Feel free to stop by and mention that 
your returns are for Ship 25, or reach out 
to a member to arrange dropoff/pickup!  

MEETINGS & CONTACT 
Ship 25 has meetings on most Fridays at 
6:30pm in-person at the Coast Guard 
Auxiliary Base in Ithaca and via zoom. 
Sea Scouts is a co-ed program for young 
men and women ages 13 to 20. For more 
details and a full calendar, contact Jim 
Graney at (607)-327-1226 (work/cell) or 
email jgraney@twcny.rr.com. Additional 
information can be found at 
www.ithacaseascouts.org.
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